WELCOMWM

WE CAN'T WAIT TO MEET YOU

Rising 6th Grade Family Night

Tuesday, May 6th
5:00-6:30pm

Merrill Middle School will be hosting rising 6th graders and their families for
Rising 6th Grade Family Night. This is a chance for incoming students and
families to visit Merrill, meet the Merrill staff and other 6th grade families, learn
more about a day in the life of a 6th grader; and be introduced to the clubs and
activities we encourage students to engage in while at Merrill
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